
 

 

July 19, 2016 
 
Mr. Jonathon Turner, PE 
Principal Engineer 
Phoenix Civil Engineering Inc 
4532 Telephone Rd Ste 113 
Ventura, CA 93003-5694 
 
Dear Jon: 
 
Congratulations! In recognition of the chapter’s impact on APWA’s membership and the public works 
community, the Ventura County chapter has been selected as a recipient of the 2016 Presidential Award 
for Chapter Excellence (PACE). 
 
The PACE Award will be presented to your chapter at the APWA Awards Recognition Ceremony to be held 
in conjunction with the Public Works Expo (PWX) in Minneapolis, Minnesota. The ceremony will be held 
on Monday, August 29, at 5:00 p.m. at the Convention Center auditorium. In order to make the necessary 
award ceremony preparations, please return the attached participation form, along with a high resolution 
photo of a chapter activity photo to use in the ceremony PowerPoint by July 25, 2016.  
 
Thank you for your submittal, and we look forward to recognizing your chapter’s contributions and 
achievements in Minneapolis. If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at 800-848-2792 or by email at rwilhite@apwa.net. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Rhonda Wilhite 
Awards and Chapter Relations Associate 
 
 
cc: Julia Aranda, Chapter Past President 

Robert Beamer, Chapter Delegate 
 Shahn Ahmad, Region Director 
 
 
 


